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Sonya Allen

From: Kody Daffer <kdaffer@brightoncorp.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 11:00 AM

To: Sonya Allen; Adrienne Weatherly; Charlene Way; Chris Johnson

Cc: Bill Parsons; Mike Wardle; Jon Wardle

Subject: RE: Apex Northwest Sub. 1 - FP-2021-0004 Staff Recommendation to Council for March 

2nd Meeting

External Sender - Please use caution with links or attachments.

Sonya, 

We have review the staff report and are in agreement with the staffs recommendation of approval. 

Thanks,  

Kody Daffer 
Cell 208.871.3812

From: Sonya Allen <sallen@meridiancity.org>  

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 6:36 PM 

To: Adrienne Weatherly <aweatherly@meridiancity.org>; Charlene Way <cway@meridiancity.org>; Chris Johnson 

<cjohnson@meridiancity.org> 

Cc: Bill Parsons <bparsons@meridiancity.org>; Kody Daffer <kdaffer@brightoncorp.com>; Mike Wardle 

<mwardle@brightoncorp.com>; Jon Wardle <jwardle@brightoncorp.com> 

Subject: Apex Northwest Sub. 1 - FP-2021-0004 Staff Recommendation to Council for March 2nd Meeting 

Attached is the staff report for the final plat for Apex Northwest #1. This item is scheduled to be on the 

consent agenda at the City Council work session on March 2nd. The meeting will be held at City Hall, 33 E. 

Broadway Avenue, beginning at 4:30 pm. Please call or e-mail with any questions.  

If you are not in agreement with the provisions in the staff report, please submit a written response to the 

staff report to the City Clerk’s office (cityclerk@meridiancity.org) and me as soon as possible and the item will 

be placed on the regular meeting agenda at a subsequent meeting for discussion.  

Thanks, 

Sonya 

City of Meridian 

33 E. Broadway Ave., Meridian, Idaho 83642 

Phone: 208-888-4433 

www.meridiancity.org 

All e-mail messages sent to or received by City of Meridian e-mail accounts are subject to the Idaho law, in regards to 

both release and retention, and may be released upon request, unless exempt from disclosure by law.  
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